Dear Parents and Carers,

01/03/23

Our topic this half term is Superheroes. We have enjoyed the introduction to this topic very much, and are now excited to put a 'real life spin' on our topic, and learn about our real-life heroes: doctors, fire fighters, police officers, life guards etc. We are learning about the people who help us in our day to day lives, and who helps to keep us safe.

Next week, we are looking forward to lots of visitors in school, including a doctor, a post man, a life guard, a chef and a police officer. To enhance and support our topic further, during the afternoon of Tuesday 7th March, we will be visiting our local Fire Station to have a talk to the fire fighters about how they keep us safe. They will talk to us about what their job entails, and we will even have a look at some of their fire fighting equipment and kit. We will then enjoy a drive to Alder Hey hospital, and keep an eye out to see if we can spot a real ambulance, or maybe even a paramedic! And finally, before we return to school, we will visit our local library where we will look at some books about the people who help us, and maybe even bring some back to school for a couple of weeks! This is the same day that we have asked the children to come to school dressed as a superhero – our little superheroes on a real-life superhero tour!

We will be going during the school day, and will endeavor to be back at school for our usual dismissal time. We kindly ask for a contribution of £4 towards the cost of the trip, which is payable via Parent Pay. Children will be eating lunch in school as normal on the day, before we leave.

We will be asking for a couple of parent helpers (the exact number is yet to be decided). If you would like to put your name forward, please let us know, and we will draw names out of a hat and let you know as soon as possible.

Thank you for your support

Mrs Ritchie and Mrs Cunliffe